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BULLETIN 
 

 

MAKE YOUR RESERVATIONS NOW ~ DEADLINE JUNE 1ST!!!! 
 



Rotarian Of The Week ~ Brian Allen 
The purpose of the Rotarian of the Week is to put a face on what it means to be a true Rotarian and 
to inspire all of us to strive to be better Rotarians and to ask that person to share why they are so 
involved in our Rotary Club. 
 

This weeks “Rotarian of the Week” recipient was Brian Allen 
 

       Brian Allen joined Rotary in 1982 and was sponsored by Glenn George. 
He has participated in Enterprise Leadership Conference and is an Executive 
Chef.   
       But Brian’s “Rotary Passion” has been Rotary Fish since its inception in 
1995.  This committee has held 12 annual events and has hosted in excess 
of 3,000 third graders from urban schools with Washington School  
participating in all 12.  Rotarians give their time to share their knowledge and 
love of fishing with these kids.    
       “Fishing in the City” is now sponsored by 8 additional South Bay Rotary Clubs.  This event has 
also become a national model, which Brian co-chairs.  More than 300,000 kids have participated 
from Hawaii to Alaska, to Florida and Ladysmith Wisconsin Brian’s home town.   
          

Advocates For President-Elect Julie Matsushima’s Goal 
 
    

   If you are interested in equal play for the children of San Jose, Karyn Sinunu will be      
  leading a group of Rotarians to see the vision of next year’s president become a  
  reality.  We want children with special needs to be able to play alongside their  
  able-bodied friends and siblings in public parks.  This group will make a difference  

                        for all the children in our community….And we will have fun doing it!! 
 
 

Please contact Karyn Sinunu at (408) 497-5420 or email ksinunu@yahoo.com.  

 

Royal Schmoozer ~ You Vote! 
 
 

Our very own Bob Kieve and Dan Fenton  
were both nominated for Royal Schmoozer. 

 
To vote go to:  http://www.schmoozefiesta.com/schmoozer.htm  

 

(CTRL + Click to follow link) 

 

Rotary Week  
 
 
 

 Jun   5 ELC   7:30  Air Systems 
  
Jun   6 Member Devel   7:30  Coakley-Heagerty   

 SPRING BBQ 12:15  History Park 
 (NO MEETING)   5:00pm 
 
Jun   7 Youth Education            7:30 SJUSD 

 

Sad News 
 
 
 

Former San Jose Rotary Member Elizabeth 
Mourning passed away on May 29, 2007 after  
a long illness. 



 


